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Pat Devine conducted an interview with Mandy K. Cohen, MD, MPH, Secretary of N.C. Department of 

Health and Human Resources; Physician Practice Payment Reimbursement Reform and Strategies that 

was originally published in the Fall 2017 edition of Williams Mullen On Call.

To read the full interview, click here.
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